
TEXAS MUSIC ADJUDICATORS ASSOCIATION 

Proposed Constitution Revision 

 

The Executive Committee of the Texas Music Adjudicators Association has placed the following 
proposed constitution revision on the agenda of the annual General Business Meeting of TMAA which 
will be held during the TMEA convention from 3:30-4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, February 11, 2015 in the 
San Antonio Convention Center Ballroom C1.  A vote on the revision will be taken during the meeting. 

 

Rationale for the revision involves a strengthening of TMAA membership criteria.  The Executive 
Committee believes that candidates for membership should exhibit abilities and skills in leading sight 
reading as well as in concert.  Presently, candidates must have earned at least three Division I ratings in 
concert.  If approved, this revision will call for candidates to have earned at least three Sweepstakes 
Awards within the most recent five year period.  Marching Band members will not be effected by this 
revision. 

 

Proposed Constitutional Revision (February 2015) 

Article 2:  Members 

A.  Active Members 

d. Superior Performance Component: 

i.  Directors of public school music groups (grades 7-12);  Lead or primary 
directors must have earned a Divison I rating at Texas UIL music contests in each area of 
application (concert band, choir, orchestra, and/or marching band) in three of the five 
years preceding the date of the candidate’s application for membership.   Change to:  
Lead or primary director must have earned a Sweepstakes Award (Division I rating in 
Concert and Division I rating in Sight Reading) at a UIL music contest in the area of 
application (Band, Choir, Orchestra) and/or a Division I rating (Marching Band) in three 
of the five years preceding the date of the candidate’s application for membership 
consideration. 

 

 


